
The St. John Komitas Choir is in 
need of purchasing new and 

replacement robes for deacons, 
acolytes and choir members.

Individuals who would like to 
sponsor a robe in honor or 

memory of a loved one, may do 
so by sending the form below 

with a check to the church office.

Donors will be acknowledged 
when the robes are blessed.

Komitas Choir Robes

Name ___________________________________________________

Email  _______________________ Phone______________________

In memory of  
________________________________________________________

In honor of
________________________________________________________

Please include names in one or both categories and send form and check in 

the amount of $150.00 made out to Komitas Choir to 
St. John Armenian Church; 22001 Northwestern Hwy; Southfield; MI 48075  

(248) 569-3405 | www.stjohnsarmenianchurch.org


